Legal Notice

Town of Harford

The Town Board of the Town of Harford will accept sealed bids for the:

Mowing and trimming of the Harford Town Cemetery the Harford Mills Cemetery the Edminster-Vanatta Cemetery and the Rummer Norwood Cemetery for the mowing season of the year 2024. 


Any inquiries concerning this job should be addressed to Jennifer Fox, Town Clerk (844-4091). Bids should be sent to the Harford Town Clerk, P.O. Box 120. Harford, NY 13784 and should be clearly marked on the envelope “Mowing Bid”. The Harford Town Clerk must receive all bids by April 1, 2024. The bids will be opened and discussed at 8:00 p.m. at the regular Town Board meeting on April 1, 2024 held at the Harford Town Hall. The Town Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. All interested persons are invited to attend the meeting. 
By Order of the Harford Town Board.      Jennifer Fox, Harford Town Clerk 

